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From 22 February 2017 the MMO will be issuing letters to fishermen.

In order to protect bass stocks and the sustainability of the wider marine
environment from 22 February 2017 the MMO will be issuing letters to
fishermen who, based on their track records, have authorisation to catch
bass. The MMO will also send letters to those who do not have such
authorisation.

The letters include details of a representation process through which
fishermen can, on limited grounds, provide evidence to the MMO should they
wish to challenge the authorisation decisions which have been made. The
deadline for such representations is 14 March 2017.

The MMO action is a response to Article 9(2) of Council Regulation (EU)
2017/127 which fixed the fishing opportunities for certain fish stocks and
groups of fish stocks, applicable in Union waters and, for Union fishing
vessels, in certain non-Union waters in 2017.

Phil Haslam (MMO Director of Operations) said:

“The bass authorisations help implement EC measures designed to manage effort
in order to help protect and improve Bass stocks.

I would urge fishermen to read the letters they receive and familiarise
themselves with the bass regulations and the representation process. Those
that feel they meet the representation criteria and can provide the relevant
evidence should do so at the earliest opportunity and certainly before the 14
March 2017 deadline”.

Full details of the bass regulations and the representation process have been
published on the MMO website.

Assistance is also available via MMO coastal offices.
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